
Info Flash - White labelling 

Date: 25/11/2019 

 
Dear client, 
 
We regret to inform you that following a technical intervention this WE on our production infrastructure 
and despite thorough testing, an unexpected problem occurred in our infrastructure which caused the 
White labelling service to come to a halt on Saturday 23/11/2019 – 22:00. 
 
Thanks to the immediate intervention of our IT team, the service was again up on Sunday 24/11/2019 
– 17:30. 
 
We are sorry for any inconvenience this interruption of this service may have caused. 
 
Please contact us for any anomalies observed. 
 
Best regards, 
 

 

Client Support & Operations Desk  

Phone +352 28 370 211 

Email cso.desk@fundsquare.net 

www.fundsquare.net  
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